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See the attached memo for primary care providers regarding Ontario Health supports for the 
fall-winter respiratory illness season including COVID testing, therapeutics, virtual care services, 
PPE access. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Name/Title: Dr. Matthew Tenenbaum, Associate Medical Officer of Health 
Email:  Matthew.Tenenbaum@wdgpublichealth.ca 
Website: www.wdgpublichealth.ca  
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